
PASTOR'S MESSAGE 

Dear Friends, 

 

I pray you all are healthy in Body, Mind and Spirit. May 

the love of God in our Lord Jesus Christ strengthen and 

encourage you as we begin a new week! 

 

Can you believe we're heading into October already?  

I often remark about how fast the years seem to go by, 

but wow, it just seems like there isn't enough time in the 

day to get it all done. 

 

But we're heading into exciting times! This Friday, we end the month with 

the movie "War Room." On Sunday, we begin October by 

celebrating World Communion Sunday and hosting a picnic. 

 

In coming weeks, the Treasure Coast Community Singers and the Indian 

River Pops Orchestra begin their season of performances. We have a 

treasure trove of opportunities to make friends and take part in Trinity's 

activities and ministries. Stay tuned for news of upcoming Bible studies! 

 

God is doing amazing things here at Trinity! You are invited and welcome 

to take part! 

 

If you have any questions about Trinity's ministries or programs, please 

contact me (singh@trinityjb.org), or Rick Decker (rdecker@trinityjb.org). 

We'd be happy to help! 

 

"May mercy, peace, and love be yours in abundance." - Jude 

Anil 
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